
2022 ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP DUES 
Renew your membership or become a new member with this form! 

Welcome to the Mt. Auburn Chamber of Commerce! If you are a returning member, we 
appreciate your continued support of the Chamber and our efforts to continuously improve 
our historic, urban neighborhood. 

If you are considering becoming a member, we invite you to visit one or two meetings to 
become acquainted with our group and the work we do on behalf of Mt. Auburn businesses 
and our community. We hope you will join the Chamber and work collaboratively with us to 
make a difference in Mt. Auburn!  

All paid members have voting privileges; each paid membership carries one vote. 
Memberships should be renewed in January of each year. 

Individual Member 
□ No business affiliation $  25.00 

Businesses, Organizations & Churches: 
□ Less than $249,000 in annual revenues $  50.00 
□ Over $250,000 and under $499,000 in annual revenues $  75.00
□ Over $500,000 and under $749,000 in annual revenues $100.00
□ Over $750,000 in annual revenues $125.00 

Amount Due:     ________ 

Today’s Date   _____/_____/_____ 

Name Business Name  

Title Business Type   

Address    City, State, Zip  

Business Phone Business Fax    _______ 

Home Phone                   Cell Phone    

Email    

Please mail form & check or money order (payable to Mt. Auburn Chamber of Commerce) to the address below: 

OFFICERS 

Rob Festenstein 
  President 

Brooke Rapp 
  VP of Marketing 

 VP of Business Development 

Monica Reed 
  Secretary 

Debbie Moorehous 
  Treasurer 

   AFFILIATE GROUPS 

Cincinnati Police Department 

Hamilton County Juvenile Court –    
Youth Center 

Hamilton County Mental Health 
& Recovery Services Board 

Mt. Auburn Community Council 

Rising Star Academy at Vine 

William Howard Taft Elementary 
School 

Anita Frazier

To pay by credit card, contact Debbie
at 513-338-5110.


	Individual Member

